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24th January 2022  
 
 
Dear Year 5 Parents 
 
Year 5 Residential to Woodrow High House, Amersham. Monday, 16th to Wednesday, 18th May 2022  

 
We are excited to inform you that we are planning to take Year 5 on a three-day residential trip to the 
Woodrow High House Activity Centre in May 2022. We are fortunate to have secured a booking, as it is an 
extremely popular venue with school groups.  
 
The trip will take place from 16th – 18th May 2022. The cost of the visit will be £195 and includes return 
travel by coach, full board, accommodation for two nights, insurance and a full programme of activities.  
 
To confirm our booking, an initial non-refundable deposit of £45 will be required by Friday, 4th February.  
We appreciate that this trip is a lot of money and so offer the opportunity to pay the rest in three further 
instalments of £50 on 25th February, 25th March and 22nd April.  Payments can be made online via 
SchoolMoney. 
 
After a tricky couple of years this trip will provide a great opportunity for our children to develop their 
teamwork, resilience and perseverance skills, whilst having lots of fun and excitement with their friends.  
We very much hope all the Year 5 children will be able to attend the trip and encourage you to come and 
talk to us about any concerns you may have.   
 
If you wish to find out more about Woodrow High House, please visit 
https://woodrowhighhouse.org/outdoor-learning-centre/residential-trips for more information.  When our 
schedule of events has been confirmed by the centre, we will share this information with you.  
 
Residential courses organised by the school are, of course, an optional but invaluable part of the National 
Curriculum. Pupils benefit hugely from the experience, both educationally and socially, and I feel certain 
that the programme we have chosen will prove to be both enjoyable and very worthwhile.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Birley 
Cherry Platts 
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